
 
 
 
 
         
March 10, 2021 
 
By electronic mail (executive.director@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
NH PUC 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE: DW20-117- Assented-To Motion to Replace Filing To Correct Formatting and 

Exhibit Misplacement Only 
 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
 Pursuant to Puc 201.05 the company submits this cover letter accompanying the electronic 
copy of the Assented-To Motion to Replace Filing to Correct Formatting and Exhibit 
Misplacement Only, with confidential  and redacted replacement filing for the above-referenced 
matter. 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020 letter citing to the COVID-19 emergency, the 
Company will not file any paper copies. The Company will maintain the original paper copy of 
this submission and file accordingly upon further notice from the Commission. 
  

 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
  
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony S. Augeri 
      Anthony S. Augeri 
      General Counsel 
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